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Members of the House Committee on Revenue 

 

I support this bill because those making a profit off trees should pay when they sever 

a tree. We had such a tax on years past that supported rural counties with forest 

lands. For some reason, I have not been able to find a reasonable explanation, this 

tax was stopped and counties have been suffering.  

 

Reinstating a severance tax, especially one that encourages long term growth, will 

help our environment and local revenue. Please vote YES 

 


